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Dear Colleagues, it is immense HAPPINESS and PRIDE to be able to be a Homeopath, to feel 
the suffering of our fellow human beings, to respect and carefully observe their signs and 
symptoms in their individuality as a sick person.  
 
I see myself involved in studies, in research, always following the Philosophy of our Master.  
 
It is not difficult, but you must have in the deepest part of your being the desire to 
harmonize the Vital Energy of those who need it. ... to accompany, to always observe, ... to 
have the patience to wait for the interaction of the homeopathic medicine acting on the sick 
person, to uncover the aggravations, to advance in a second, third ... prescription... to know 
how to distinguish the miasmatic terrain from the pathologies... and so on... I have 
dedicated thirty-three years to Homeopathy, as a Physician, Dentist and Professor of 
Homeopathy, with great pride in contributing to the Specialization of Homeopathy in 
Dentistry in Brazil and Training in several Countries. 
 
In view of all this, imagine how I am here with you today!!!  
With my Homeopathic Family, the INTERNATIONAL HOMEOPATHIC MEDICAL LEAGUE - 
LMHI, which is celebrating its 100th ANNIVERSARY at this Distinguished Congress and less 
than a month ago, on April 10th, the Hahnemann Birthday Celebration was held in Paris.  
 
God has always taught us that we must persist in our Ideal, in what we LOVE, be optimistic 
and have a lot of Faith, because TOGETHER we will always defend HAHNEMANN'S SCIENCE, 
HOMEOPATHY, for many centuries.  
MAY THIS VERY SPECIAL CONGRESS BE CROWNED WITH SUCCESS, LOVE, PEACE...MUCH 
HARMONY!  WONDERFUL CONGRESS!! SEE YOU IN NETHERLANDS – UTRECHT!  
 
Gloria André Feighelstein 
Secretary for Dentistry  – LMHI-EC. 
 

 


